
Welcome to Fourth Grade!
Ms. Hirst, Mrs. LeJeune, and Ms. Sarah want to say ...

We are so excited to see you here!

We are so excited to start this school year with your children! We are already 
hard at work and learning a lot! Please contact your child’s teacher if you have any 
questions or concerns!

Important dates

Reminders

❖ Student's need to be practicing their 
multiplication facts at home for 5-10 
minutes a night. These cards can be 
bought at the dollar store or Walmart.

❖ Remember to wear school uniforms 
every day. White, black, purple, and gray 
colors are only allowed. Or Billie 
Martinez shirts.

❖ Fourth grade students can pay $2 for 
an extra slice of pizza on Thursdays!

❖ $1 No Uniform Fridays are back this 
year! 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! 

● Monday September 2- NO SCHOOL- District Holiday
● Tuesday September 10- After School Program Starts
● Monday September 25 No school for Students

What we are working 
on in class

Literacy: We are reading Love that 
Dog to help us learn what makes a 
poem a poem and what inspires 
poetry.

PBL: After we review the PBL Pillars 
(Risk Taking, Collaboration, Academic 
Discourse, and Learner Agency) we will 
be moving in to learning about energy. 

Math: We just took our first test 
about factors and multiples. We are 
going to start our big unit about 
fractions. They will be able to  
compare and find equal fractions.

Thank you for your support!
We will set high expectations for all fourth grade 
students so they will be successful in the year. We  
would all like to keep the lines of communication open. If 
you need or want to contact your child’s teacher. We will 
try to do the same.


